
 

 

 

 

The Parish Pastoral Council meets on the fourth Tuesday 

of the month from September to June at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Chairperson 

The Chairperson would be responsible for contacting the 

Pastor a week in advance to develop an agenda for the  

upcoming Parish Pastoral Council meeting. The Agenda and 

the Minutes of the previous meeting should be sent to the 

PPC members at least six days in advance of the meeting.  

As Chairperson, you would also be responsible for guiding 

members through the agenda and any discussion. 

 

 

Members at Large 

Members should be available to parishioners generally and 

bring concerns to the PPC at meetings. You should also be 

prepared to identify new agenda items that will enhance  

the life of the parish and participate in conversations.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome  
 

To Your New 
 

Parish Pastoral Council  
 

Members 
 

2023 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you to those who allowed their name to stand 
for our Parish Pastoral Council Elections. Typically 
we would elect a Chairperson and two Members at 
Large for three years. This time we decided to 
accept all members who agreed to stand:  
a Chairperson and four Members at Large.  
 
Thank you for your service to our parish. 
 



 

 

Members at Large 

Jim Cardwell 
Married to Evelyn  (Peddle) Cardwell and 
have two children Krista and Andrew. 
 
Graduated from Gonzaga high school in 1972 
and went on to complete diplomas in Business 
Administration and Computer Studies at the 
College of Trades and Technology.  
 
Worked for the provincial government retiring in 2015 as 
Manager of Business Model Development in the Department 
of Finance. 
 
Member of Terra Nova Council 1452 K of C serving in 
several executive positions. Also served as a member of the 
Columbus Hall committee, including chairman. Also served 
on the State board as Director of Online membership. 
 
Served as a Eucharistic Minister since 1982 in St. Peter’s,  
St. Patrick’s and now at St. Teresa’s.+ 

Patrick Dobbin 
Patrick grew up on Lemarchant Road and with his parents, 
through his youthful days, often attended Mass at  
St. Teresa’s. 
 
He is a graduate of St. Bonaventure’s College (class of 1960) 
and has a Certificate in public administration and a master’s 
degree in health services administration from Dalhousie 
University (1984). 
 
His work experience has been with the Royal Canadian Air 
Force, RCMP, Provincial and Federal Government service, 
and as a private sector health care consultant. 
He is a reader at Sunday Masses. 
 
Presently, he is a Board Director of Westview Village and is 
married to the magnificent Lucy.+ 

Chairperson 
 

 

Members at Large (Continued) 

Brendan Dalton 
Brendan (Benny) Dalton is the father of 
three - two sons and a daughter.  
Benny worked as a teacher, school 
counsellor, and educational psychologist 
in NL for 30-plus years. His specialty is 
working with adolescents.  
He has experience working in the Federal 
Penitentiaries and Corrections areas in the 
USA and Western Canada and the justice system in NL.  
Benny is active; he attends the gym regularly, journeys on a 
bicycle, hikes regularly, and referees youth basketball. 
He has volunteered with the RNC, delivered Christmas 
hampers with St. Vincent de Paul for several years, and 
currently volunteers at the Gathering Place.  
Benny has extensive personal experience with mental health 
issues - on a personal and professional basis.+ 

Marie Gallant 
Marie was born a French Acadian from PEI 
and moved to Newfoundland and Labrador 
twelve years ago. She is wife to Michael 
Arnold, mother of two boys and grandmother 
of three. She lives in Cowan Heights with her 
husband and her son and family. She likes to 
read, gardening, hiking and kayaking. + 

Tom Power 
Tom Power became a 
parishioner of St. Tereasa’s  
in 1968 when his parents and 
family moved to St. John’s.  
In 1990 Tom and his wife 
Arlene were married at  
St. Teresa’s. As they started 
their own family, in the west 
end, they became part of Corpus Christi Parish. During those 
years Tom was part of the Parish Council and Finance 
committees as well as a Eucharist minister. Now with three 
grown children and three Grandchildren he feels it’s time to 
support St. Teresa’s Parish again in any way he can. + 


